
 

   
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
February 21, 2024 

 

Dear Valued Customer:  

RE: Maui County Surcharge General Excise Tax Effective March 1, 2024  

Effective March 1, 2024, all cargo arriving at the Port of Kahului will reflect an additional Maui 
County imposed surcharge of 0.5% on freight charges.  The total Maui County tax surcharge will 
be 4.712%.  For more information please visit County Surcharge on General Excise and Use 
Tax | Department of Taxation (hawaii.gov). 

If you have any questions, please contact your local customer service representative. 
 
Sincerely, 
Young Brothers, LLC 

https://tax.hawaii.gov/geninfo/countysurcharge/
https://tax.hawaii.gov/geninfo/countysurcharge/

